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OT & PT Community of Practice Agenda 

December 7, 2018 

1:00-3:00 p.m. 
 

Metro ECSU 

2 Pine Tree Drive – Oak Room & Training Room  

Arden Hills, MN 55112 
 
Barb Kelii, OT Co-Facilitator      barb.kelii@moundsviewschools.org                                                                                                                                        
Patty Orme, OT Co-Facilitator   patricia.orme@isd623.org  
Nik Sell, PT Co-Facilitator    nsell@916schools.org  
Sarah Edberg, PT Co-Facilitator   sedberg@shakopee.k12.mn.us  
Kayna Plaisted, Metro ECSU Facilitator  kayna.plaisted@metroecsu.org  
 

Meeting Agenda:  

1:00-2:00 Resources to Share (Co-Facilitators) OTs in Training Room, PTs in Oak Room  

(Think about what you have used and bring ideas or resources to the next meeting to share/demo)  
 -How to best share resources/questions? Facebook, Google, Wiki etc.         

-Developmental Scope and Sequences / Checklists for different age groups  
            -Staff Training  
                        -Hand outs (about equipment etc.)  
                        -Spotlight Activities 
                        -Video Supports 

-Shared Files  
-What do you use for resources? What pages online, curriculums? 

 -Ways to document or schedule efficiently  
 -Text Shortcuts  

2:00-2:45 Defining our Doman as a CoP (Kayna) Everyone in Training Room 

2:45-3:00 Questions & Share Outs  

Future Meetings Tentative Plans:  

February 22 1:00 – 3:00 Ethics Training  

May 3 1:00 – 3:00 Planning for ‘19-’20 & TBD 
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